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I vehemently oppose the passage of this bill!    This constant push to take away our 

2nd amendment rights is getting tiresome.   You are grasping at straws trying to pull 

apart our defenses.  The sole purpose of this rash of bills is your attempt to destroy 

the Constitution’s 2nd Amendment.  STOP!   Maybe spend some time on regulating 

fentanyl, registered sex offenders, DUII etc.     


